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Ms. Ruth Treacy,  

On behalf of GCHL LIMITED 

 

08 August 2018 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

RE: Notice in accordance with Article 8 of the Waste Management (Licensing) 

Regulations 

 

Dear Ms. Treacy 

 

I am to refer to the above referenced application for a waste licence relating to a facility 

at GCHL Limited, Ballinderry, Carbury, Naas, Co. Kildare.  I am directed to advise you 

of a failure of compliance with Article 7 of the relevant Waste Management (Licensing) 

Regulations.  The notice as erected or fixed on the facility or premises contravenes 

Articles 7(1) and (2) of the Regulations. 

  

The Agency therefore requires you, in accordance with Article 8 of the Regulations, to 

erect or fix a notice at the location indicated on the document titled “Site Plan – 01 – Site 

Plan – 2500 A31” for a period of two months. 

 

The Agency further requires you to submit a copy of the site notice erected/fixed and 

date stamped photos of the site notice at the location indicated on the said drawing. 

 

The evidence requested should be submitted within two weeks of the date of this notice, 

in the form of one original plus two copies. In addition submit two copies in electronic 

searchable PDF format on a CD-ROM to the Agency.  Please note that all drawings/maps 

should not exceed A3 in size. 

 

Please direct any queries that you may have in relation to the above to licensing@epa.ie. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Environmental Licensing Programme 

Office of Environmental Sustainability 

Tel: 053 - 9160600 

     Reg. No. W0298-01 


